
Case No. 14-0250-EL-REN 
Christopher & Sachiko Howard 

Staff Interrogatories - Second set 
  
  
Question 1: In sections A-D of application the street name is listed as Windmere Dr. However, Google 
maps show that the street at the longitude & latitude listed in the application is Windermere Dr. Is the 
correct street name Windermere Dr? 
 

ANSWER:  Yes, the street name should be Windermere Dr. 

  
Question 2: In section B of the application the facility owner's address is listed as having the zip code 
15211. However, USPS.com states that the zip code for the address is 15218. Is the correct zip code 

15218? ANSWER:  Yes, the street name should be Windermere Dr. 

 

ANSWER:  Yes, the zip code should be 15218. 
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